
The following are pictures from the week ending in 10.29.21 in regards to the Unisex Restroom/Private Room Project locat-

ed in the Student Services/Administration Building.  A lot of work was successfully completed this past week.  Not only 

were the main walls framed in, but a the rough plumbing installation happened.  Once inspected the missing area of floor 

slab can be replaced which will allow the remaining portion of the metal furring strips to be installed.  Then that will allow 

the hot and cold domestic water lines to be installed in the wall cavities along with the need electrical infrastructure.  As 

mentioned in the first report this project is on schedule and is targeted for completion around mid-December if all materi-

als are readily available. 
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The top-right photo shows the completed rough plumbing 

installation.  The two pvc pipes shown are for drainage of the 

sink and toilet that will be installed towards the end of the pro-

ject in the future single-occupant (unisex) restroom. 

The top-left photo shows the finished wall framing for both the 

future restroom and private room.  


